
Beginning on Tuesday 5/23/23, Stadium Way will be closed for 
road construction between Nevada/Olympia Avenue to Wilson 
Road.  This closure will impact the parking lots in this area, you 
will not be able to access the Smith Center garage, or the Fine 

Arts garage. 

During this construction you can park in the  

Terrell Library parking garage 

Terrell Library Parking 

Psychology Clinic 


